
 

SENATE STANDING COMMITTEE ON LEGAL AND CONSTITUTIONAL AFFAIRS  
AUSTRALIAN CUSTOMS AND BORDER PROTECTION SERVICE                                  

Question No. 84 

Senator Back asked the following question at the hearing on 8 February 2010: 

What port did the vessel that the Oceanic Viking rescued depart from? 

The answer to the honourable senator’s question is as follows: 

Customs and Border Protection has not been able to reliably confirm the departure port. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


